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Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Re: Post of Subject Leader for Geography (MPS + TLR 2.1)  
 
Thank you for your interest in the above position. 
 
Holywell School is a 9-13 Church of England Middle School. We provide a Values-based education 
where we encourage all members of our community to Enjoy, Excel, Achieve and Care. At Holywell, 
our vision is to be an outstanding Christian learning community where everyone is valued as a 
unique individual and where everyone feels safe. We will aim to be the best we can possibly be, to 
treat others as we wish to be treated and to make a positive difference to our community and 
beyond. We strive to be peaceful problem-solvers with open minds and hearts, living God’s love and 
being kind. 
 
We have a secondary approach to our curriculum delivery with specialist teachers providing 
engaging, challenging and inspiring lessons across all four year groups. The advertised position will 
entail teaching Geography to students in Years 5-8. We have excellent Geography resources and, 
although the subject leader teaches the majority of the Geography lessons in school, there are other 
members of staff who have Geography on their timetables. All teachers have a tutor group with 
whom they deliver PSHCE lessons. The start date for the position is the 1st September 2018. 
 
On the school website (tab ‘About the School > Vacancies’) you will be able to download all the key 
documents about this position: 

 Job description 

 Person specification 

 Application Form 

 Application form guidelines 

 General information about the school 

If there is additional information or clarification about the post that you need, or should you wish/be 
able to visit the school ahead of submitting your applications, please contact Sarah Law on 01234 
756913. 
 
Completed applications should be emailed to Mrs Law on or before 4.00pm Thursday, 1st February. 
Interviews will take place on Thursday, 8th February. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Michael G Simpson 
Headteacher 
 
 


